
(NAR) VOL. 25 NO. 1 / JANUARY - MARCH 2014


[ LTO MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO. AVT-2014-
1838, March 17, 2014 ]

PROHIBITION FROM APPREHENSION OF DRIVERS/OWNERS OF
NEW MOTOR VEHICLES AND MOTORCYCLES FROM “NO PLATE NO

TRAVEL POLICY”

Adopted: 17 March 2014

Date Filed: 31 March 2014

All LTO Officers, law enforcers, adjudicators, other personnel, and deputized agents
concerned are hereby directed not to apprehend drivers or owners of new motor
vehicles and motorcycles from “NO PLATE NO TRAVEL POLICY”, as long as they can
present documents that they have already registered their motor
vehicles/motorcycles from LTO.

For information, guidance and strict compliance.



(SGD) ATTY. EMILIANO T. BANTOG, JR. 

OIC, Office of the Assistant Secretary


OIC, Executive Director

 

Source: Supreme Court E-Library 

This page was dynamically generated by the E-Library Content Management System (E-LibCMS)


